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Amy Greening

From: Brian Selman
Sent: Thursday, August 7, 2025 12:54 PM
To: Amy Greening
Subject: RE: Apache Shell - Liquor License

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

No concerns noted from the PD side regarding this check.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Sergeant Brian Selman 
Apache Junction Police Department 
1001 N.Idaho Rd Apache Junction, AZ, 85119 
480.474.2628 
bselman@apachejunctionaz.gov 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the 
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information.  Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure or distribution is prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the original message. Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining 
to City business are public records and are preserved according to the City's records retention schedule. To ensure 
compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email correspondence to 
other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply to this message, but 
should not copy other members of the public body. 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  
  
  
 
 
From: Amy Greening <agreening@apachejunctionaz.gov>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 5, 2025 7:41 AM 
To: Brian Selman <bselman@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Blake Reed <breed@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Joseph Penze 
<jpenze@apachejunctionaz.gov> 
Cc: Danny Saldana <dsaldana@apachejunctionaz.gov>; Yvonne Siebert <ysiebert@sagenet.com> 
Subject: Apache Shell - Liquor License 
 
Good Afternoon, 
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The City Clerk’s oƯice has received the attached Series 010 Beer and Wine Store liquor license application.   
 
Please conduct your safety, security, ADA compliance and other inspections and submit your department 
recommendations to me by noon on Wednesday, August 13, 2025, in order for this item to be on the September 2, 
2025, City Council meeting. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Amy Greening 
Deputy City Clerk 
agreening@apachejunctionaz.gov 
480-982-8002 
 

 
City of Apache Junction 
300 E. Superstition Blvd. 

Building C 
Apache Junction, AZ 85119 

 
Follow Us On: 

     
 

City Hall Hours of Operation 7AM-6PM, Monday through Thursday, closed on Fridays. 
 

This message and the information within is intended for the recipient.  If you received this email in error, please 
notify the sender and then delete the email.  Emails generated by council members or City staff pertaining to 

City business are public records and are preserved according to the City’s records retention schedule. To 
ensure compliance with the Open Meeting Law, members of the City Council should not forward email 

correspondence to other members of the Council. Members of the Council and other public bodies may reply 
to this message, but should not copy other members of the public body. 

 


